
 

For Local 8 Members at SPEEA 
May 12, 2023 

   

Election Result and Bargaining Update 
 
Elaine Carlson is an OPEIU steward; thank you for volunteering. Elaine and Amber are 
available to assist you as needed. 
 
Amber and Elaine both recently attended an OPEIU Steward Conference where they 
learned about leaves, know your contract and role-played meetings with management. 
 
Bargaining Update 
 
Amber, Elaine, and Ida met yesterday to prepare for bargaining, we reviewed the 
bargaining surveys and started drafting bargaining proposals. We are doing some 
research and scheduling bargaining dates. We will update you as we make progress. 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ida Kovacic, Union 
Representative, Ida@opeiu8.org, 206-441-8880 x117 
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